
Lake Village Water Association

April 3, 2017

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

Re: Lake Village Water Association, Inc.
Case No. 2016-00153

801 Pleasant Hill Drive

-.p. P.O. Box 303
Burgin, Kentucky 40310

(859) 748-5642

APR 5 W7

Public Service
Commission

To Whom It May Concern:

Pursuant to the conditions found in the May 20, 2016 Order from the Commission regarding
Case No. 2016-00153, the Association would like to inform the Commission that surplus funds
in the amount of $108,117.75 are remaining upon completion. The Board of Directors of the
Association moved to utilize the surplus funds to replace the Shakertown Pump Station,
constructed in 1987, which is a critical component in maintaining a desired level of service to
nearly half of the Association members. Rural Development has approved the use of the funds
for the project. The project has a construction cost estimate of approximately $90,000, plus
applicable engineering. The Association will cover any costs that exceed $108,117.75. Once
plan and specifications have been prepared, the Association will submit copies to the
Commission for review.

If further information is desired please let me know.

Sincerely,

Mike D. Sanford, MPA
Executive Director

Lake Village Water Association, Inc.


